
Dear 10th Grade AVID families,
	

I apologize for not being available Thursday evening, Oct. 14th for parent teacher conferences. I
	
am available Friday, October 15th from 2:00-3:00 and Monday, October 18th from 2:00-3:00 
as well if you would like to have a meeting concerning your 10th grade AVID student. 

Please email me at raissa.licanosanchez@rentonschools.us to indicate what day and time 
works for your schedule.
	

Thank you,
	

Raissa LLcano-Sanchez
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